EDUCATION + RESEARCH * ¢ 1SERVATION

NEW YORK ZOOLOGICAL SOCIETY

THE ZOOLOGICAL PARK

Telephone: WEllington 3-1500 185th Street & Southern Boulevard
Cable Address: ZOOPARK NEW YORK New York 60, N. Y.

SFC Marvin L. Jones

Hg & Hq Co. 2nd BG, 12th Cav
1st CAV Div.

APO 2}

San Francisco, California

Dear Marvin:

Thanks for your letter of April 23. The list of Antwerp species
prepared by Dr. Gi jzen is most interesting and, as you say, must
have been a lot of work. It is not surprising to find they have
had almost everything in the course of time, as most of the big
European zoos have--even Equus quagga! I have sent the list to
Moira Kelham, as you request.

I note the Tapirs in the San Francisco list. I finally got Carey
Baldwin on the telephone. He says his young Tapir was from a
female Baird by a male South American. The third animal is a
similar hybrid, bred the year before. This seems to be as far as
we can get with this.

I will call Pan paniscus to Joe Davis's attention again, though
where he would put one if he had it I don't know. I will also
report the safe arrival of the Conservation films.

I enclose a copy of the December 31, 1959 Mammal Census and will
get off a bird 1list in some way.

Best regards, as ever

Sincerely yours,

o L

Lee S. Crandall
LSC:HZ General “urator Emeritus
encs.(2)



